Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, March 4th, 2018
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by President Bob Walla in the clubhouse. 22 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Vice President; Dave Burke, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio, Range Captain; Chris Rose, 3D Director; Ryan Johnson, Social Director; Terri Perry 
President's Report:  Next meeting will be on April 1st.
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  109 members have renewed so far.
Membership Concerns: JOAD  group did well at Indoor Nationals
CRA Treasurers' Report: $1382Withdrawn $2575 Deposited $10141 Balance. Approved. 
Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: Winter Classic 3D shoot is March 25th. Dave has approached Norva and Belvoir to instigate interclub rivalry and competition. Dave Dobbins has agreed to help with registration.

Range Captain:  Range will be closed for safety issues following the storm. March 17th volunteers needed to blow the range starting at 8am.

Indoor Archery Director:  None.
           Social Director: None. 

3-D Director:   Rhinehart wall has been installed at the 20 yard station. The new fix at the 80 yard target has been tested. 
           AFC Archery Director: 12 people for the last 101 class. 9 girl scouts yesterday. March 10th Girl scouts at the indoor range. March 17 IBEP class all day at the Indoor Range and March 18th 101 class.

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  None.

VBA Representative: VBA  meeting on April 8th. We need a replacement for Red.
Old Business: Fred looked into the shirts and hats. The cost will be around $35 to $40 per shirt. Please sign up for the adult Archery team if interested. Dave Burke proposes an outdoor speaker system. Tabled on safety concerns.   
New Business: None.
Adjournment:  11:30AM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
